NORTH HENDERSON HIGH SCHOOL

35 Fruitland Road - Hendersonville, NC 28792 - (828) 697-4500 - Fax (828) 698-6129

Dear Ken Freeman,

On behalf of the student body and faculty at North Henderson High School,
I would like to thank you immensely for taking the time to come and speak at our
school. Both students and faculty were greatly impacted by your meésage.
Normally when a guest speaker comes to North, some students are impressed while
others are apathetic. However, the excitement and spirit that you brought was
special. We have never had the entire student body on one side of the gym, and
many people thought this would be a disaster. However, the enthusiasm you
brought captivated 1000 students for an hour and you had them in the palm of your
hand.

I can not describe to you the impact that your message has had on numerous
students. Still to this day, I hear kids asking their friends if they are making the
right choices with their life and repeating the theme of your message. Teachers
have even begun to use some of your questions about choices in their classes. Your
passion for students is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

{
Uhnse, Dalte

Isaac Dalton, Student Body of North Henderson High School



